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WASHINGTON—U.S. Senate Democratic Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL) released the 
following statement:

"Our hearts go out to the victims of a tragic shooting this morning. We owe an 
enormous debt of gratitude to the United States Capitol Police who put their lives 
on the line this morning and each and every day to keep members, staff, and 
visitors safe."




